
 

 

                                                                                                                                                              
     

 

 

                Henniker Road, Bolton BL3 3TP 

             Telephone: 01204 333595 

              Email: office@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk 

             Headteacher: Mr. M. D Thornley BSC (Hons) 

Friday 8th October 

RE: NEWSLETTER  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I hope you have all had a wonderful week and looking forward to the weekend. To ensure we can keep 

parents and carers up to date and can contact you in an emergency, please ensure we have up to date 

contact information. Please send any updates to parents@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk. Also, a polite 

reminder that nuts are not allowed to be brought into school. We have children with nut allergies.  

ROCKKIDZ 

School was a very loud place to be on Wednesday when Rockkidz came to visit. The children sang songs 

about the importance of never giving up and persevering whilst having a good rock and roll! 
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SPANISH DAY 

Los niños han tenido un gran día aprendiendo más sobre España y desarrollando su español. ¡Los niños se 

veían geniales! 

The children have had a great day learning more about Spain and developing their Spanish. The children 

looked great. 

 

 



 

 

                                                                                                                                                              
     

Our Spanish speaking children went around each class to teach some spanish and spanish dancing! A 

musician from the music service, played some traditional spanish music to each class! 

 

MONSTER BALL  

Come and join us for some scary fun at our Monster ball. Children should attend in their scariest costumes! 

Tickets will be available via parent pay from today but we have limited availability so book soon! 

 

Raffle tickets can be purchased via parent pay also - £1 a ticket. The raffle will be drawn on the night.  

If you would like to help on the night, please email parents@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk. We would very 

much appreciate your support!  
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HALLOWEEN AND BONFIRE NIGHT COMPETITION WITH HOLDEN KNIGHT EDUCATION  

A chance to win an iPad, books for school library.  

1st prize: The latest iPad and books for the school library 

2nd prize: family Cinema tickets 

3rd prize: £25 voucher AND 

Several £5 vouchers to give away 

To enter, all your child/ren has to do is write a poem , spooky story, or draw a picture of either 

Halloween or Bonfire Night 

Rules of competition : 

 1 entry per child. 

 Open to all children from Nursery to Year 6 

 Use your imagination and any resources you have  

 Take a picture of your entry and send to the following email address including your name 
and school 

 All entries need to be submitted to almash.kadri@holdenknight.com by Friday 4th 
November 2021 

Good luck! The winner will be announced on Wednesday 9th November 2021 

 

KEY DATES 

Friday 15th October Individual and family photographs  

Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th October Design and Technology days Year 4 

Tuesday 19th October Flu vaccinations (for children whose parents/carers have given consent) 

Wednesday 20th October Monster ball 

Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd October Design and Technology days (Not Year 5) 

Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd October Year 5 Art days working with artist  

Friday 22nd October Half term  

Tuesday 2nd November Autumn 2 begins 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr. M D Thornley      

Headteacher 


